
 

 

The NASW-NYC Chapter is working hard on keeping social workers updated on the COVID-19 outbreak and making sure that New 
York recognizes social workers as essential and needed in a crisis like this. We understand the frustration and anxiety that is 
happening and we strive to be a valuable resource for you all during this time.  
 
Below, you can find some recommended resources to support you:  
 
The National Association of Social Workers COVID-19 Resource Page 
https://www.socialworkers.org/Practice/Infectious-Diseases/Coronavirus  
 
NASW-NYC Chapter Statements Regarding COVID-19 (as/of March 24, 2020) 
March 24, 2020  NASW-NYC in Action 

March 17, 2020  NASW-NYC Events Statement 

March 16, 2020  NASW-NYC Statement on Xenophobia and Sinophobia Surrounding COVID-19 

March 12, 2020  COVID-19 (Coronavirus) and the 13th Annual Leadership Awards Gala 

March 9, 2020   COVID-19 (Coronavirus) and NASW-NYC Events 

 
Updates from Governor Cuomo's Office 
https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/home 
 
Updates from the New York State Office of Mental Health 
https://omh.ny.gov/omhweb/guidance/ 
 
Updates from the New York City Department of Health  
https://www1.nyc.gov/site/doh/covid/covid-19-main.page 
 
Updates on NYC Agency Services 
https://www1.nyc.gov/nyc-resources/city-agency-service-updates.page 
 
DFS Updates on Guidance and Regulations on the Provision of Telehealth and Tele-mental Health 
https://dfs.ny.gov/consumers/coronavirus/health_insurance_faqs 
 
Updates on NYSED Office of the Professions 
http://www.op.nysed.gov/COVID-19.html 

 
Updates on ASWB and Licensure Testing  
https://www.aswb.org/covid-19 

 
In addition, make sure you follow the NASW-NYC Chapter on our social media platforms:  
Twitter/Instagram --- @naswnyc  
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/NASWNYC/ 
 
As the situation continues to rapidly evolve, NASW-NYC will continue to monitor developments and work to protect social workers 
and the clients we serve. We thank you for your patience and urge you all to follow the shelter-in-place mandate when possible. 
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